[ILLIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
Rambagh, Purnea

NOTICE Date: 11 /12/2020

It is hereby informed to all the students of B.Tech 1% year, that your university examination date
has been displayed earlier which is going to be start from 14" December 2020. Therefore,
students are required to come to the Institute for the signature of the Principal on your admit
card. Without the signature of the Principal, admit card will not be valid at the examination
centre. Further, it is also notified that, It is necessary to show office no dues slip while taking
signature on their admit card and also submit the hard copy of examination form to their

respective department.

Copy to information:

1. Director , MET MIT, Purnea
2. AlIIHOD’s
3. COE Principal in-charge
Millia Institute ef Technology
Rambagh, Purea
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